

Geàrr Chunntas/ Minutes:

1. An làthair/ Present: Paul Dunlop, Ingrid Henderson, Corrina MacDonald, Mhairi MacDonald, Catherine MacKinnon, Ali MacLeod, Eileen O' Rua, Moira Robertson, Iain Robertson, John Joseph MacNeil & 1 parent.

Leisgeulan/ Apologies: Cncllr. Allan Henderson, Cncllr Brian Murphy.
2. Gnothach/ Business arising: Minutes approved
 - 2.1. Playground equipment transfer: Iain & J.J have looked at the St Mary's equipment & some are more suitable to be moved than others. Scotplay were the company were involved. **Action Lyndsey to contact company and enquire about re-instatement of equipment.**
 - 2.2. Sradagan: It was suggested that younger children could be targeted. **Action: Ali to contact Katrina again.**
 - 2.3. Ties: All agreed that the PC would support the shortfall of £280 rather than transfer the extra cost to parents.
 - 2.4. Balanced representation on Parent Council. Ali has asked for guidance from Fergus Weir who is the Highland representative for the National Parent Forum. **Awaiting info.**
3. Tachartasan taobh a-muigh na sgoile/ Extra Curricular Events
 - 3.1. Club Spòrs & Ball-còise are going well and it's hoped that funding for both will continue.
4. Tachartasan Eile/ Other events
 - 4.1. Family Gaelic Learning Weekend 16/17 July: Margaret Mulholland has secured £2800 of funding to run the event. Further information to come. She has asked for volunteer support from parents on the days. Interested parties to contact Margaret.Mulholland@highland.gov.uk
5. Cunntasachd 's Ionmhas/ Finance
 - 5.1. £1902 raised at the fete. Thanks to all for the support.
6. G.S.B.E/ AOB
 - 6.1. Class teach allocations: Still awaiting information for 2016/17.
 - 6.2. Standards of attainment: JJ informed us of different national & local priorities regarding numeracy & literacy and plans to work closely with other GM units & schools. A discussion was had regarding consistency across the school as well as across GM education as a whole. The Standards & Quality Report will be available soon.
 - 6.3. High School: JJ informed us about strong links to help transition for the P7s thanks to Lorna Taggart.
 - 6.4. Shinty funding: **Action: JJ to liaise with Paul Dunlop about the spending to date and proposed equipment costs for the future.**
7. An àth choinneamh/ Next meeting: Mon 29th August 7.30pm